
Notices Sunday 24th February 2019

11 am service of worship in the Smith Museum: Rev Iain MacAskill. 

6 pm service in the Well:  Dr Calum MacKellar, Director of Research of the Scottish Council on 
Human Bioethics  will speak on “What is the debate about transgenderism all about?”  Invite a 
friend to this not-to-be-missed meeting.

1. You are warmly invited to join the pre-service prayer group in the Smith cafe from 10.15 am 
onwards on Sunday mornings. 

2. Ladies' Bible Study next meets at 2 pm on Monday 25th February in the Well.
3. Prayer meeting this Wednesday in the Well at 7.30 pm. Join us for an hour to pray for the Lord's

work!
4. Services next Lord's Day:  Next Sunday morning Iain MacAskill will preach, and the Lord's Supper

will be celebrated during the service. In the evening, Iain will preach, continuing the series in 
Judges.

5. Wee Wellies  meets this Tuesday morning. Please remember this work in your prayers.
6. House Groups now meet fortnightly on the 1st and 3rd Wednesdays of the month (March 6th, March 

20th). The regular prayer meetings on Wednesdays in the Well will alternate with house group 
meetings.

7. Website Updates- If there are notices you would like on the Stirling Free Church website please 
email Cat or Paul. Email addresses- paul_mahato@hotmail.com, catbailey26@gmail.com 

8. We urgently need volunteers to help with Church Power Points/Slides! Please speak to Paul if you 
would like to help.

9. First Aid Training has been suggested for those involved in various ministries in the church. Please
give your name to one of the elders if you would be interested.

These notices appear weekly on our website: www.stirlingfreechurch.co.uk 
Please visit this website to see more details of what is happening each week.
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